
From: Stan Kurak 

Sent: January 7, 2021 2:52 PM 

To: clerk@hamilton.ca 

Subject: Notice of Zoning By-Law Amendment to Stoney Creek By-Law No. 3692-92 - 1400 

Baseline Road, Stoney Creek (Ward 10) 

 

Regarding: Changing low density residential to medium density residential for multiple 

storey high-rise dwellings 

 

We strongly object to the proposed amendment. There should be a HEIGHT restriction imposed. 

 

Also we object to any zoning changes to this area. Keeping in mind that there is no sufficient 

infrastructure in place or any room adequate to improve such. 

 

AND I WOULD ALSO ASK TO HAVE OUR LETTER INCLUDED IN THE AGENDA OF 

THE JANUARY 12TH, 2021 PLANNING COMMITTEE MEETING. 

 

THANK YOU, 

 

Stan & Renee Kurak 
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